
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
27th September 2017 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Trip to Lee Valley Regional Park 

 

Your child has shown an interest in science in class and has been invited to attend a trip to Lee 
Valley Regional Park to spend the day participating in exciting science based activities on 

Tuesday 31st October 2017.  We are lucky that the coach for this trip is being funded by the Lee 
Valley Park and so the cost of the trip will only be £7.90 per child. 
 

The children will take part in two, two-hour activities, with a break for lunch.  Full details of the 
trip will be provided once permission and payment has been received. 
 

During the day, the children may be photographed or recorded and these images may be used to 
promote the educational service offered by the Park.  Please indicate your consent below for the 

trip and for your child to be photographed for this purpose. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Mrs A Hyde (Visit Leader) 
 

 

 
 
Lee Valley Regional Park Trip                     Please complete and return to Mrs Hyde 

 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………….. Class: ……………….. 
 
 

I give permission for my child to travel by coach to Lee Valley on Tuesday 31st October and for 
Lee Valley to use any photographs taken.  I enclose £7.90 as a contribution to the cost of the trip. 

 
 
 

 
 

Signed: ……………………………………………. Parent/Guardian  

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

